
 

Registration is now available for the Louisiana APSE 2018 Employment First Symposium! 
The one-day symposium will be held on October 24th from 8 am - 5 pm at the East Baton 

Rouge Main Library, located at 7711 Goodwood Blvd, Baton Rouge, 70806. 
This conference provides an opportunity for LRS and Medicaid employment providers to gain 
information about the current state of employment policies in Louisiana and CEU/CRC credits 

will be available. 
 

Registration and conference information is available online at: 

 

www.upliftd.org/2018employmentfirst/  
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